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Message from the 

Ecclesiastical Assistant 

 Dear alumni from the Catholic Schools in the 

world, associations related with OMAEC: 

 By means of the present letter, I want to send 
you a greeting and express my best wishes to 
be, anywhere in the world that we are, a 

simple expression that the seed sowed in our beloved schools, today gives 
fruit of faith, hope and charity. 
  
Greetings to the priests and religius closest to you. 
  
I hope we can meet many in the Assembly of Rome to express to Pope 
Francis our willingness to contribute to the proclamation of the joy of the 
Gospel and for integral human development. 
With my blessing, a fraternal greeting, 
  
+ Luis J. Argüello, Auxiliary Bishop of Valladolid (Spain) 
Ecclesiastical Assistant of OMAEC 
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